
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chandigarh 

Notice for New Admission 

          19.03.2022 

Dear Parents 

The date of opening of your child's school is Tuesday 29
th

 March 2022 and prior 

to the date of the said opening of school - there will be a two day Induction 

program specific to fresh/new admissions on Saturday 26
th
 March 2022 and 

Monday 28
th
 March 2022 and the children along with their parents are invited to 

school in two slots as under - 

08:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.  

10:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.  

The class teacher of your child will inform you directly about the time slot 

allotted to you and whereas the time spent by you and your child on the school 

premises will be devoted to the following tasks-  

(i) To make your child familiar with the surroundings of the school. 

(ii) Introduction to your child’s Class Teacher. 

(iii) Handing over of Identity-Card. 

(iv) Necessary instructions to the parents. 
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